
CONGRATULATIONS  
to

on reading                    books  
during National Reading Month.

I am proud that this student was a super 
reader in RIF’s Million Book March.

Did you read any of these books? See these books and more at rif.org/millionbookmarch.
Check the ones you’ve read and make every book count!

Proud to partner 
with the NEA.

http://www.rif.org/millionbookmarch

